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This is an absolutely ridiculous proposal...so ridiculous that it comes off as a joke. 

With city streets and public spaces being unsafe for workers and for families trying to 

thrive in this hellscape, why would anyone who isn't an absolute sociopath and 

narcissist ever entertain such an abominable idea. To further encourage and protect 

drug addicts camping on streets, sometimes making them impassable, and in parks, 

making them unusable and unsafe for children and families is treason to every 

taxpaying Oregonian. Totally despicable. 


